ATTACHMENT 7

From: Denise Empey

To: PC Public Comments

Subject: Official Public Notice - Question and Comment
Date: Monday, September 15, 2025 9:19:19 AM

To Panning Division,

I have no objection to an expansion in our neighborhood; however, it appears this
company is NOT in good standing with the BBB in terms of accreditation, ratings and
trust. While | believe it’s important that we work with businesses that uphold strong
standards for our neighborhood and community, this concern should be addressed and
Southside Towing should pass the BBB standards and vetting process before allowing
the application to move forward.

Elden Neighbor,
Denise
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